
Hi Branden, 

Thank you so much for reaching out. 

My name is Mary Anne Martin and I am the treasurer at DIG. We very much appreciate the ongoing 

support we receive from OEAC and the City of Oshawa.  

I'm attaching the invoice for 2023 here and some information about DIG below. 

In the 13 years that DIG (Durham Integrated Growers for a Sustainable Community) has been operating 

in Durham Region, it has been our pleasure to support local community food production and food 

security by:  

 Providing technical and developmental garden assistance

 Sharing information, knowledge, and skills

 Assistance with funding opportunities

 Fostering partnerships

 Bridging between our members and the health department and municipalities

 Advocating for urban agriculture

 Promoting and educating about sustainable production and access to local healthy foods

The activities of our volunteer board rely in large part on the membership fees we receive from 

individuals, organizations, and corporations, including our local municipalities. 25% of all membership 

fees that we receive is directed into our You Grow Durham Fund to be distributed directly to new 

gardens trying to become established. Overall, we are proud of the community we have created with 

the support of our members across Durham Region.  

Kind regards, Mary Anne Martin Treasurer, DIG 

OEAC-23-23



INVOICE 

City of Oshawa  March 29, 2023 
50 Centre Street South 
Oshawa, ON 
L1H 3Z7  

Description Amount 

Corporate membership for 2023 $100.00 

Total due $100.00 

DIG accepts e-transfers at info@durhamdigs.ca. If paying by cheque, please make cheque payable to 
Durham Integrated Growers for a Sustainable Community and send to 22 Coulton Crt., Whitby, Ontario, 
L1N 7A9. 
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